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Monday 3rd December 2018
Dear Parent / Carer
These last few weeks are always so busy in the run up to Christmas. Please find below a list of Christmas events you may wish to make a note of.

· Tuesday 4th December – Selected children singing in the Leeds Town Hall carol concert
· Thursday 6th December 1:30pm and 6pm  – Y3/4 Christmas Performance  – ‘How Christmas Came To Be’
· Monday 10th December – 9:15am – Year 3 children to visit Haigh Road to watch their Christmas performance 

· Wednesday 12th December – School Christmas Fair – 3:30pm

· Thursday 13th December  1:30pm –School Choir to perform at Home Lea Care Home

· Thursday 13th December – 3:30 – 5pm –Christmas Disco – letters sent home
· Monday 17th December – 1:30pm – Dress rehearsal at Holy Trinity Church
· Tuesday 18th December – Christmas Carol Concert at Holy Trinity Church -1:30pm start.
· Thursday 20th December -  Christmas dinner

· Thursday 20th December – 1:30pm – Movie afternoon for all children who have remained on Good to be Green throughout the autumn term
· Friday 21st December – Christmas Jumper Day. No Celebration Assembly.
· Friday 21st December – Christmas party afternoons (letters to be sent home from class teachers with more detail)
This year our annual Christmas Fair will be held on Wednesday 12th December in the school hall.  The fair will begin at 3:30pm and will last approximately one hour. Each class has already bought a variety of resources and are busy making festive goodies / handmade crafts for their individual stalls. There will also be cake stalls, tombolas and a raffle as well as a chance to sit down and have a cup of tea or coffee with a festive treat.

 As always, the Christmas Fair is only a success with your help and support.  We really welcome donations for the following stalls:

· Chocolate Tombola (children’s tombola)
· Bottle Stall (any bottle for the adult tombola from bubble bath to wine)

· Gifts suitable for raffle
· Unwanted, good quality games, books etc
· Cakes, buns and other Christmas goodies.

Please send your donations in as soon as possible.

In addition, if anyone can donate raffle prizes or knows of any business we could approach to support our school fair, please contact the school office.
Further information about the Christmas Carol Concert, disco, class parties etc will be sent home separately. 
We look forward to sharing our Christmas celebrations with as many of you as possible.

Kind regards
Amanda Burrow

Headteacher
